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DATE:                         July 13, 2022 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Emergency Management Partners 
  
FROM:    Bernie Derible 
   Deputy Minister and Commissioner of Emergency Management  

   
SUBJECT:    Emergency Management Ontario - Organizational Updates  
 

 
I am pleased to inform you that effective June 24, 2022, Emergency Management 
Ontario (EMO), previously under the Ministry of the Solicitor General, is now part of the 
Treasury Board Secretariat (TBS) and the responsible Minister, the Honourable 
Prabmeet Sarkaria.  
 
In addition to this exciting transition, EMO is continuing to evolve its organizational 
structure which will now consist of three (3) divisions with separate and distinct, but 
inter-related, lines of business: 
 

1. Emergency Management – Operations and Response Division  
2. Emergency Management – Preparedness, Programs and Planning Division  
3. Emergency Management – Strategy, Monitoring and Intelligence Division 

 
Our transition to TBS and the ongoing expansion of our organization furthers EMO’s 
ability to improve our capacity to deliver on our legislated emergency management 
responsibilities to the Province of Ontario, including collaborating with, and supporting, 
municipal, provincial, federal, Indigenous, NGO, and other sector partners across all 
aspects of Ontario’s emergency management system.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, and I look forward to working with you as we 
continue along our transformation journey.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
 

 
 

Bernie Derible 
Deputy Minister and Commissioner of Emergency Management 
Treasury Board Secretariat 


